
 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 
 

5. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING - Growth Management Implementation 
Strategy (GMIS): 2018 Annual Review & Update 

 
 

• Lois Langdon, London Home Builders Association – providing the attached 
comments. 

 
• Bill Veitch, London Development Institute – indicating that London has a very 

big opportunity with the market coming our way and it is uncertain if that 
opportunity will be short-lived or more prolonged; noting we need to be ready 
to address the opportunity with a fairly quick process, although we may not 
be completely ready to catch the current wave; advising that the staff 
initiatives are supported and that the industry is hoping for a streamlined 
process and that staff will keep an eye out with respect to what is happening 
with the various capital projects; and extending thanks to staff as they have 
shown everyone there are concerns and we have to stay on top of that. 


